
No. 08-03-2013

ALEXANDER A. PADILLA
President and CEO

NEW LOCATION OF MANILA LHIO AND 
OPENING OF ADDITIONAL PHILHEALTH 

EXPRESS OFFICES IN NCR
	 Effective August 16, 2013, LHIO-Manila will cater to  
PhilHealth members in its new address at 1810 JARS Building, 
JP Laurel St., San Miguel, Sampaloc, Manila. 
	 The LHIO accepts applications for membership and data 
amendment, receives benefit claims, accepts payments for 
PhilHealth premium contributions, and handles various queries 
from both members and non-members and other stakeholders.
	 Moreover, PhilHealth in cooperation with the Araneta Center 
and Light Rail Transit Authority (LRTA) recently opened up 
two “PhilHealth Express” offices at Level 3 of Ali Mall in Cubao, 
Quezon City and in Monumento LRT station in Caloocan City. 
	 The “PhilHealth Express” provides services such as processing 
of applications for membership, correction or amendment of 
member information, and issuance of Member Data Record 
(MDR) and PhilHealth ID.
	 For inquiries, please call 365-2014 (PhilHealth Express 
Monumento LRT station) and 332-1557 (PhilHealth Express 
Alimall).


